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Comments: Thank you for revising the assessment of the Foothills Landscape Project.    I am still concerned

about some aspects of the plan.   I feel strongly that Georgia's Mountain Treasures areas should be excluded

from commercial timber harvests.   Additionally, I want to see the minimum number of new roads and so I think

that logging should only be carried out close to existing roads.   Thank you.


